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Principal’s September Newsletter 
 
The start of the school year has now entered the 5th week of school. The dust is settling for our 
students and the 9th grade students are finding their way around campus. There have been some 
great events that have already happened.  
 
Our Senior Sunrise for the Class of 2025 was held on 8/21 and over 120 seniors participated in the 
event while being served a pancake breakfast by teachers and volunteers.  

Back to School Night on the evening of 8/21 was attended by over 300 parents, guardians 
and students. Teachers did an excellent job presenting to parents during the evening.  

FFA on 8/28 help their annual meeting with students in the Auditorium before going outside 
for a fun game of slip n slide kickball. There is nothing like sliding into a base across water on a hot 
August day. It was nice to see students playing, laughing and enjoying time together.  

There are many other events on schedule for September. Please see the list of upcoming 
events at the bottom of the newsletter. 
 
Time to celebrate great things involving staff and students of King City High School being 
recognize state wide and nationally.  

Congratulations to our FFA Agriculture Department Staff for being recognized and voted as 
the BEST Outstanding Large size 4-6 person teaching Agriculture Education Program in the State 
of California. 

Congratulations to all our Advance Placement (AP) Teachers for their hard work with our 
AP Students. It is with great pleasure to announce that 54 AP Capstone Diploma and AP Seminar 
and Research Certificates were given out to King City High School Students who took AP tests last 
May. Over 2,500 schools participated and approximately 21,000 earned AP Capstone Diplomas 
and 11,100 earned AP Seminar and Research Certificates. Congratulations to our hard-working 
Mustang students and staff. 
 
Some new start up programs and communication platforms have been implemented to start the 
school year. We have Pro Youth Afterschool Program in Room 172 this year. They work with 
students after school to provide support to all students and tutoring. We have also started our 
afterschool math tutoring with in Room 148 on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Finally, we have another 
platform in place for parents to receive information regarding school events and news. It is an APP 
called Nurbli. Please download the APP on your phone to follow or reach out to the school for 
more information 831-385-5461 
Important Upcoming Dates: 
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1. September 10 Volleyball 6:00 PM 
2. September 11 Girls Flag Football 7:00 PM 
3. September 12 Football 7:30 PM 
4. September 12 Girls Flag Football 5:45 PM 
5. September 16, Girls Flag Football 7:00 PM 
6. September 17 King City FFA Boosters Meeting 6pm via Zoom 
7. September 18 Fall College and Career Fair  
8. September 19 Volleyball 6:00 PM 
9. September 20 Football 7:30 PM 
10. September 23 Girls Flag Football 7:00 PM 
11. September 24 Greenhand & Chapter Initiation 7:15 am - Ag Department  
12. September 24 Greenhand/Chapter Degree Ceremony - Auditorium 6 pm  
13. September 24 Fall Tri-Tip BBQ – See FFA Social Media Pages on how to order 
14. September 26 San Benito Fair 7 am - Livestock Mtg 

 


